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ABWE Celebrates 

50 Years in Togo 

 

  

Greetings from Togo! 

 

In March, we gathered to praise God for the work He's done in Togo through 

ABWE these past 50 years. By God's grace, over 200 churches have been planted, 

two hospitals started and running, a school for the blind was established, multiple 

Christian schools started and pastors being trained in 3 different locations and much 

more. 

 



 

Over 4,000 people, including government officials, gathered to celebrate and honor 

God for His faithfulness. The Gospel was shared during the celebration and the 

focus was not on what we've done, but what God has done.  

 

We want to say THANK YOU! Without your support, prayers, and 

encouragement, we would not be able to continue with our ministry in Togo and 

serve the Lord here.  

 

God bless! 

 

 

  

 

Honoré giving speech at the celebration  



 

 

 

The Afolabi Family  

  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

1. Pastors & Wives Retreat to continue with commitment they have made to each 

other. 

2. Our family is going through a difficult situation and we need God's grace. 

3. Bayo's graduation and preparation for college  

4. The Bible Institute is looking for someone to develop and lead the Masters' 

program. 

5. Wisdom and discernment to make decisions. 

 



 

PRAISES: 

1. The ABWE's 50th celebration went well.  

2. The Bible Institute class is going well.   

3. God's provision and protection to our family. 

4. The salvation of three people during the mobile clinic ministry.  

 

The Afolabi Family 

  

 
 

 

 
 


